
Summer Session Changes: Tuition Billing and OSAP 

 

Tuition Billing for Summer Term 

If you are a King’s student and enrolled in classes during the Summer Term, King’s will bill you for all of 

your summer courses.  Tuition invoicing for the Summer Term will begin on May 1
st

 and the tuition fee 

deadline for Domestic and International Students is May 15
th

.   If you would like to learn the cost of 

summer courses prior to May, you can view Fee Schedules shortly at:  

https://www.kings.uwo.ca/current-students/money-matters/fees-and-responsibilities/schedules/  

 

 You will be able to access your student statement on the King’s website (in the same area where you 

currently find your Fall/Winter statement) at: https://www.kingscollege.net/cgi-

bin/sfsPortal/interface.pl 

 

OSAP for Summer Term 

OSAP for the Summer Term is processed by Student Financial Services at King’s.  Attached you will find 

instructions for applying to Summer OSAP and the paper application. These forms are also located on 

the King’s website at: https://www.kings.uwo.ca/current-students/money-matters/financial-

aid/ontario-student-assistance-program-osap/ 

 

To submit your application, you may choose one of the following: 

-email to studentfinance@kings.uwo.ca 

-fax to 519-963-0975 

-mail to Student Financial Services at King’s, 266 Epworth Ave, London ON N6A2M3 

-drop off at our office Wednesdays only from 11-3, Room W144 

 

 If you have any questions, you may contact Student Financial Services in the following ways: 

-email studentfinance@kings.uwo.ca 

-call 519-433-3491 ext 4319 

 

 

 

 


